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To whom it may concern,

I would like to register my strong opposition to the bill before parliament which removes
 all protections, and puts in no safeguards, around the most vulnerable in society, those
 who have no voice of their own, our unborn children.

At this time of scientific & medical enlightenment the reality of the horrors of the abortion
 procedure, the pain afflicted on the unborn child as well as the ongoing psychological
 consequences for the mother (& very often the father as well) is widely understood. 

I am horrified to learn that rather than reform our laws to protect the innocent, a bill has
 been presented that has the potential to cause even more pain.

Please don't allow this evil bill to pass an more liberal law that will have devastating
 consequences for so many.

Yours respectfully,

Sharon Stoodley 
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